
 

 
April 13, 2023 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  
 

IFB 23-913-26 MAKE READY REPAIRS AND CLEANING FOR VACANT HANO UNITS- WESTBANK, FISCHER I, 
FISCHER IV SITES 

 
Please be advised that The Housing Authority of New Orleans has cancelled the above 
referenced solicitation.  

A new revised solicitation will be issued shortly with a new solicitation number and 
submission date.  The new solicitation, as well as any subsequent addenda, will be 
forwarded to you via email and posted on the HANO website at www.HANO.org under the 
“Business” tab. 

We appreciate your cooperation and patience in this matter.  

 
Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact me at 
tbowers@hano.org. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Thelma Bowers 
 
cc: File 
 


